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The National Cancer Center, together with the French National Cancer Institute (INCa), and the French 

embassy in Tokyo organized a pediatric cancers workshop. The event, which took place 16-18 December 

2019 was organized with support from the National Center for Child Health and Development (NCCHD) 

and the Japan Children’s Cancer Group (JCCG), with generous sponsorship from the Kiyoko Goto and Paul 

Bourdarie Cancer Foundation and the Embassy of France in Tokyo. 

Research and treatment of childhood cancers, collaboration with patient advocacy groups, and the use of 

data science in pediatric cancer research were discussed. Discussions are to continue on collaboration in 

early phase drug development. 
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